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Dear Mr. Grant, 

Carol Miller <seldog.miller@gmail.com> 
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Comments Mailbox 
Prefer Secular Oath 

I have just heard that you are considering bringing the courts into the 21st century by making oaths secular. This 
makes so much sense! Please move forward on this. 
It never seemed right to me to ask people to use a Christian bible when law has nothing to do with church or 
worship. Our laws are made by legislators not a religious deity. Religion should be practiced in the church, 
temple, mosque or home. It does not belong in public places that are open to all citizens. 
Christianity has been privileged for at least a century. So the religious will cry out about it. But courts are not 
supposed to give privilege to any one religion. 
I have never liked the idea of making someone who rejects religion stand out or stand alone while everyone else 
takes a religious oath. Everyone should take the same secular oath. Problem solved. 
I hope this goes nationwide after you implement it. 
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